
 
 

Thank you for your support! 

 

To ensure your yearend donation counts in 2024 for tax purposes, please follow 
these directions, and contact us if you have any questions. 

 

 
Mailed Donations 
 
All mailed donations must be postmarked by December 31, 2024. If the mailed donation 
is a check, the check must also be dated on or before December 31.  
 
If an envelope or check is postmarked/dated on January 1, 2025 or later, we will 
consider it a 2025 gift regardless of donation amount.  
 

 
Online Donations 
 
Online donations must be completed by 11:59pm MST on December 31, 2024.   
 

 
Phone Donations 
 
If you wish to call us with a donation by credit card, please note that our offices close for 
the New Year at 12 noon on Tuesday, December 31.  
 
If you are not able to call before this time but still wish to make a 2024 donation, please 
visit our online giving page at www.phs.org/yearend to give by credit card, following the 
timeline above. 
 

 
Hand Delivery 
 
Unfortunately, hand delivered donations are not possible this year since the 
Presbyterian Healthcare Foundation offices are still closed to the public. Please mail 
your donation instead! 
 

   
Gifts of Stocks/Securities 
 
If you plan to gift securities before the end of 2024, please contact us ASAP at (505) 
724-6580. Securities must have a settlement date of Monday, December 30 to count in 
2024. Anything that has a settlement date after close of business on December 31, 
2024 will count toward 2025 giving. 

http://www.phs.org/yearend

